Regular Meeting of City Council January 7, 2019
	City Council met in regular session on Monday, January 7, 2019 in Council Chambers, City Hall, Lock Haven, Pennsylvania.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Mayor Baney who opened the meeting with a moment of silence followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.
	Roll was called and present were Council Members Douglas Byerly, Richard Conklin, William Mincer, Richard Morris, Steve Stevenson, and Mayor William Baney.  Also attending the meeting was City Manager Gregory Wilson, reporters John Lipez from The Record and Laura Jameson from the Express.
ORGANIZATION
	On a motion of Mr. Morris, seconded by Mr. Mincer and carried unanimously, Mr. Long was appointed as Vice President.
	On a motion of Mr. Byerly, seconded by Mr. Long and carried unanimously, the slate of Council appointments to authorities, boards and commissions was renewed from the 2018 appointments with the exception of Mr. Byerly taking Mayor Baney’s place as alternate liaison for Downtown Lock Haven Inc.  and Mr. Mincer was included as an additional liaison for LHU Community Advisory Board.
COUNCIL MINUTES
	On a motion of Mr. Conklin, seconded by Mr. Byerly and carried unanimously, the minutes of the December 17, 2018 were accepted. 
PUBLIC COMMENTS
	None
CORRESPONDENCE
	The 2018 Community Development Block Grant Program is being funded $296,249.00
UNFINISHED BUSINESS
	None
NEW BUSINESS
	The Manager informed the Board that Tammy Lannan has been hired as Police & Parking Clerk.
OTHER MATTERS
	Mr.  Mincer asked the Manager about using the City’s Facebook page as a potential for livestreaming meetings of City Council.  That Manager informed Council that only the Police Department has an active Facebook page; however, he would look into a potential site for Council to post recordings of meetings if Council decided to record meetings.  
Mr. Mincer also informed Council that a group of people that interested in exploring a community center would be meeting soon and that he would keep Council informed of their meeting.
	Mr. Conklin informed the Board that the Clinton County Sewer Authority’s bridge loan was approved and that the bids will go out within two weeks and opening of the bids will be on February 19, 2019 for the improvement project.
ADJOURNMENT
	On a motion of Mr. Byerly, seconded by Mr. Long the meeting was adjourned at 7:16 p.m.
					
___________________________________
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___________________________________
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